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f | fo ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC.

Upton, New York 11973

Medical Department (516) 345-3577

August 2, 1978

Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve

Director, Office of Territorial Affairs

U.S. Department of Interior
Washington, D.C. 20240

Dear Mrs. Van Cleve:

In the table accompanying my letter of July 20, 1978 there
was an error. The names of #5 and #2

should be switched. I am enclosing a corrected copy of the
table and am also sending a corrected copy to Mr. Winkel. [I am

sorry about this.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Conard, M.D.

dst
cc: W. Weyzen

A. P. Winkel
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